CGES Site Council Agenda/Notes
November 5, 2018

1. Welcome and Attendance: Katy Herde, Kristi McDaniel, Heather Honas, Ashley
Spaulding, Sharon Richardson, Sandi Bachura

2. Parent Teacher Conference - 96% attendance rate (up to 99% currently) This is great
attendance!

3. Homework

a. What are your feelings about homework? Hate it - don’t think homework should
be assigned. Understand reading logs, but should not be assigned for a grade or
required. It's a fight between parents and kids.

b. Is homework meaningful to students? Only for review or a project done over a
period of time. It shouldn’t hinder a student’s grade.

c. How do you think we should hold kids accountable for homework? This is a tough
one. Retention is not really the answer. It's very hard to require students to do
the work when the student refuses and does not use class time wisely to
complete assignments.

Next meeting: January 17, 2019 @ 6:00 pm



